Weekend Inspections Available to Contractors

Effective July 23, 2013

Industry Advisory from the City of Las Vegas Building and
Safety Department

Please be advised that we are adjusting our weekend inspection program to allow for all types
of inspections to be scheduled for Saturday inspection. Previously those inspections that were
permitted for Saturdays were restricted to hold over inspections, water heaters and other inspections
that required a homeowner to be present at their home to enable the inspection. The restriction on
hold over inspections is being removed and contractors may schedule regular inspection, except special
inspections such as epoxy inspections that require significant amounts of time. Regular inspections can
be scheduled for Saturday without the use of overtime. This is a part of our on-going efforts to provide
premium customer service and take full advantage of our inspection capacity on weekends.

This change to our service will begin on July 23, 2013. It is our hope that our contractor
customers will take full advantage of this expanded offering for inspections. Any questions please feel
free to contact Chris Knight, Building Official at 229-6092 or Mike Bouse at 229-4888.

Sincerely,
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Chris Knight, CBO

City of Las Vegas Building Official
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